
Friday Round UpFriday Round Up 7th March 20257th March 2025

messsage from mr farrell

World Book Day at St Anne’s – A Fantastic Celebration of Reading!

What a wonderful World Book Day we had yesterday! It was
fantastic to see the children’s enthusiasm for reading shine through
in their incredible costumes. From classic storybook characters to
modern favourites, it was clear just how much our pupils love their

books!
A huge thank you to Mr Rhodes for organising such a fantastic day

and to his Year 3 class for their inspiring assembly. They shared
some outstanding written work and poetry, reminding us all of the

joy and creativity that reading brings.
At St Anne’s, we know that reading is at the heart of learning. It
plays a vital role in every child’s development, supporting their
progress across all areas of the curriculum. That’s why we place

such a strong emphasis on fostering a love of reading in everything
we do.

Thank you to everyone who took part and made the day so special.
Have a wonderful weekend!

Mr Farrell





New OSC Phone Number
01480 227809

E Safety: Protecting
Ourselves Online

Thursday 13th March - Class R Stay and Play 9.15-10.30am
Friday 14th March - Dress down day, bring in an Easter Treat
Friday 21st March - Red Nose Day - Wear spots or stripes 
Thursday 27th March - Class R Mothers Day Assembly 9.15am start followed by Class R Mothers
day tea and cake
Friday 28th March - Rocksteady Concert 2.15pm
Tuesday 1st April - Eucharist at St Mary’s Church - 9am start
Monday 7th April - Monday 21st April - Easter Holidays
Tuesday 22nd April - INSET Day
Wednesday 23rd April - Children return to school

upcoming events

Apps and Warning Signs It's essential for
parents to be aware of the apps their

children use. Platforms with disappearing
messages, like Snapchat, or anonymous Q&A

sites, may pose risks. Watch for signs like
secretive use, sudden mood changes, or
interactions with strangers. The NSPCC
Online Safety page provides excellent

advice on recognizing warning signs and
managing online risks effectively.

classroom news
Class R went on a bus ride last week to visit the local library. Everybody was able to
explore the books available and borrow one to take home. The librarians were very

helpful and did a little talk, provided some activities and read a story. All the children
were excited to ride on the bus, especially when the return ride was a double decker

so we could ride on the top deck and feel on top of the world!


